

MARK A. LUNN

County Clerk-Recorder, Registrar of Voters

MICHELLE ASCENCION

Assistant County Clerk and Recorder

TRACY D. SAUCEDO

Assistant Registrar of Voters

MARTIN E. COBOS
Operations Manager

MIRANDA L. NOBRIGA
Public Information Officer

January 7, 2021

Scott A. McMillan, Esq. The McMillan Law Firm 4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200 La Mesa, CA 91941-5230

Re: Demand for Inspection or Production of Public Records Numbers 1-63 Regarding the November 3, 2020 General Election

Dear Mr. McMillan:

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your Public Records Act request dated December 30, 2020. Due to the recent holidays and depth of the request, we will require additional time to assess your requests and determine whether we have disclosable records that are responsive to your request. Accordingly, we will provide you with a more definitive response by January 15, 2021.

If you have any further questions regarding this request, please let me know.

MARTIN E. COBOS
Operations Manager